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We personally own a diesel pickup truck and share a diesel orchard tractor with 

family members. Both are properly maintained. Several other family members also 

own diesel trucks and cars and also farm equipment. Banning diesel would be 

devastating for us. Banning diesel would destroy farmers and truck drivers. It would 

be impossible for us to replace our equipment. We strongly oppose the ban of diesel. 

If we are forced to switch to electric, that’s worse for the environment as all those 

dead batteries end up in landfills which will pollute far worse, even polluting 

waterways. Do not ban diesel.  


